
 
 

Regarding President and CEO of HSA-UWC USA 
 
Hyung Jin Moon 
September 10, 2012 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May the love of our Heavenly Parent and eternal True Parents be with you and your families. 

 

Following is an important memo from our International President, Rev. Hyung Jin Moon, regarding the 

President and CEO of HSA-UWC USA. Please share it with your families. We will follow the direction of our 

international leadership as we continue to offer jeonseong and prayer for our True Father's Seonghwa 

Ceremony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

Unification Church USA 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Ref. No. WMH 2012-105 

To Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 
7.23 by the Heavenly Calendar (September 9, 2012) 
 
Regarding President and CEO of HSA-UWC USA 

May God and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions, mission nations and providential 

organizations. 

This is to announce that Rev. In Jin Moon, who has served as President and CEO of HSA-UWC USA has 

tendered her resignation due to health reasons. This will be formally processed later through a U.S. church 

board meeting, and a memo regarding the official personnel change will be issued after the conclusion of True 

Father’s Seonghwa Ceremony and related events. 

Please offer even greater jeongseong and prayer for True Father during this time so that his Seonghwa 

Ceremony can be held with great dignity and glory. 

Unification Church 

World Mission Headquarters 

 

 


